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Yakima City Council Feb. 15th Regular Meeting Review  

 

The Yakima City Council held a regular meeting on Tuesday, February 15th. 
 
Action taken by the Council included: 
 

• Adopting the 2022-2027 Parks and Recreation Comprehensive Plan 

• Adopting an affordable housing incentive program for multi-family low-income housing 

• Receiving a report on the City’s Mentorship/Internship Program 

• Agreeing to hold a study session to discuss the Sustainability Committee 
 

The February 15th Yakima City Council regular meeting airs on Yakima Public Affairs Channel (Y-PAC), 
Charter Spectrum channel 194, beginning at 7:00 pm today, Wednesday, February 16th. 

 

Click the following link to watch on-demand Y-PAC coverage of the February 15th Council regular meeting - 
Yakima City Council (yakimawa.gov) 
 
The City Council’s next meeting is a study session on Tuesday, February 22nd, at 5:00 pm. 
 
The meeting will be held in Council Chambers and remotely via Zoom. It will air live on Y-PAC and be 
streamed live on the City of Yakima website at https://www.yakimawa.gov/council/live-stream/ 


